California ISO


Request for Stakeholder Comments

	Request for Stakeholder Comments 

On

LTTR ISSUES
Individual responding _______________________________ Organization represented ________________________________
The accompanying table summarizes the three options outlined within the November 28th paper titled “Options for the Design and Release of Long Term Transmission Rights (located at: http://www.caiso.com/18bc/18bca6b7610c0.pdf):

· Alternative 1, which is not to implement a MRTU Release 1 version of LT-TR, but develop a comprehensive LT-TR design and release process for CRR Year 2.

· Alternative 2, which is to accept a modest delay in MRTU startup that would permit the implementation of a more complete LT-TR design within MRTU Release 1.

· The highly simplified LT-CRR approach outlined in the November 7th White Paper (located at: http://www.caiso.com/18a7/18a782ba61d80.pdf)

The CAISO requests stakeholders to explain their preference among the three options, along with any additional comments on issues related to LT-TR as well.   

This document can be downloaded so that comments can be written within it.  Please submit this comments of any length by close of business on Friday, December 8, 2006 to LT-FTR@caiso.com



Which of the three options for developing the LT-TR product do you prefer, and why?
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